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I am writing in support of the package of bills designed to address a potential 

catastrophe. Please do all you can to see that HB 3450, HB 2949, HB 2152, and HB 

2151 are passed out of Committee so that they can be voted on by the full House 

and hopefully passed by the Senate.  

 

I live in NE Portland not far from the CEI hub and have long worried that the results of 

the Big Cascadia Quake. Truly horrific to consider: the Willamette River and Forest 

Park on Fire; Linnton burning down; Toxic waste spreading across the landscape; 

and, of course, a major disruption to fuel distribution across the state with inevitable 

major economic harms to businesses and people. 

 

We need to change the current reality and this package of bills will over time enable a 

course correction a ultimately and changed reality on the ground. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rand Schenck 

 


